
1

Morris, John R.

From: Troy Hays <thayes@jonesedmunds.com>
Sent: Friday, September 30, 2016 3:48 PM
To: Morris, John R.
Cc: Roff, Nick
Subject: Citrus County Landfill Survey MW-20 and MW-21
Attachments: Citrus Central MW-20 and MW-21.pdf

Good Afternoon John, 

The County prepared the attached survey that has details showing the locations of MW-20 and MW-21 relative to the breaks in 
slope and the liner.  The details are on the right side of the attached survey and should help define the correct designation for
these wells.  Please call me with any questions at 352-258-9520. 

Thanks, 

Troy D. Hays, PG
Senior Manager / Vice President 

Jones Edmunds & Associates, Inc.  
730 NE Waldo Road  |  Gainesville, FL  32641 
352.377.5821 ext. 1480   |  Cell: 352.258.9520 
www.jonesedmunds.com   
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